
PEER MENTORING SESSION ON STORY TELLING

The students of B.El.Ed, first year of Mata Sundri College attended a Peer-Mentoring Session
for their colloquia- School Contact Programme (SCP) on the topic “Communicating with
Children through Storytelling”on 29th December, 2022 from 2:00pm-3:30pm at room no 311.

The session was coordinated by Ms. Divya Sharma. It was conducted by a three-member team
from the students of 3rd year of B.El.Ed. namely, Ms. Sidra Khan, Ms. Tahreema Rahim and
Ms. Tanishq Kaur.

The session began with Ms. Sidra discussing the criteria of selecting a good storybook for the
purpose. A few samples of such were circulated among the class. The session was proceeded
ahead with two demonstrations. Ms. Tahreema Rahim demonstrated a read aloud from the book
‘Natkhat Pawan’. Then the team presented a skit with appropriate props on the story ‘Varshik
Hajamat ka Din’. Demonstrations were followed by discussion on critical points and issues
concerned with Storytelling to be used with primary grade children.

A team of 5 participants was then chosen at random and assigned the task of preparing on the
spot enactment on any simple story following the do's and don'ts told by mentors. The session
concluded with those students enacting the story of the cats and a monkey and feedback by
mentors on the performance. Overall the session was engaging and fruitful for the mentees.


